
  
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2023 
 
Dear Friends of Flowing Wells: 
 
The Flowing Wells Educational Foundation (FWEF) needs your support!  In November, the Flowing Wells Educational 
Foundation will host the Flowing Wells District Homecoming Festival to support initiatives including teacher mini-
grants, college scholarships, and direct support of high school students in need. This is a great opportunity for you to 
reach over 3,000 event-goers, market your business to over 20,000 families and businesses in the Flowing Wells 
community, and advertise your business on Flowing Wells District social media sites - all while helping the students 
and teachers of Flowing Wells! 
 
This year’s Homecoming Festival will be held on Friday, November 3rd from 4pm – 6:30pm at Flowing Wells High 
School. The event will include family-friendly games and activities, food trucks, raffles, a Homecoming Parade, and of 
course the Caballero football game! 
 
Don’t miss your opportunity to directly benefit our students and teachers while advertising your business! There are 
several ways you can support this worthwhile cause: 
 

 Become an event sponsor (see page 2 for sponsorship opportunities) 
 

 Make a monetary donation 
 

 Donate a gift certificate, gift basket, or item for the raffle 
 
Best of all? Your donations are tax deductible! Tax ID# 501(c)(3) 86-0754568 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of Flowing Wells! 
 
Sincerely, 

                                                                                    
Karen King         Dr. Kevin Stoltzfus 
President        Superintendent 
Flowing Wells Educational Foundation     Flowing Wells School District  
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